
Product recall.
Various Tower Air Fryers 

Date of recall: 11/04/25 

Product batches affected

What you should do

Contact details

Tower are recalling specific models of their air 
fryers, manufactured between January 2022 
and April 2023. This is because there may be a 
risk of fire and overheating during their use. 

The following models of air fryers, manufactured 
between January 2022 and April 2023, are being 
recalled: 

T17061BLK – Tower 4L Manual Air Fryer 

T17067 – Tower 4L Digital Air Fryer 

T17087 – Tower 2L Compact Air Fryer/Tower 2L 
Vortx Air Fryer 

 

There are also other Tower products being recalled 
but only the ones listed above are sold at Tesco. 

If you’ve bought an affected product, please stop using it immediately and 
unplug it. Instead, go to
to register your product for a refund or replacement. Alternatively, return it 
to a Tesco store where a full refund will be given. Only models sold at Tesco 
will be valid for a refund. No receipt is required. Use our store locator to find 
your nearest or

 www.towerhousewares.co.uk/pages/air-fryer-recall 

 Tesco UK store  Tesco Ireland store.

Please visit  for more information. 
Alternatively, you can also contact Tesco Customer Services:  

 

 www.towerhousewares.co.uk/pages/air-fryer-recall

UK: 0800 505 555  
ROI: 1800 248 123 


https://www.towerhousewares.co.uk/pages/air-fryer-recall
https://www.tesco.com/store-locator/
https://www.tesco.ie/store-locator/
https://www.towerhousewares.co.uk/pages/air-fryer-recall

